
 

 

 

 

 

Seva School, PIRI Building, Eden Road, 
Walsgrave Triangle, Coventry, CV2 2TB 

Tel: 02477 987 619 

                    SERVICE                                EXCELLENCE                                VIRTUES                                      ASPIRATION 

Tuesday 28th January 2025 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We are writing to update you on arrangements in the absence of Mrs Satsangi on 

Thursdays and Fridays. Mrs Moss and Mrs Lall, who are very experienced teachers 

have been providing consistent cover in the class since Mrs Satsangi’s absence. They 

have been following the planning and delivering the curriculum to match the 

teaching and learning in Class 6A. Mrs Hall, Mrs Satsangi and Mr G Singh have been 

monitoring the progress and ensuring high expectations have been maintained. We 

will endeavour to keep this arrangement in place until Mrs Satsangi returns. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to email 

ClassTeacher6A@seva.coventry.sch.uk this email address is linked to Mrs Hall and 

Mrs Satsangi. 

A SATs information workshop to parents will be held after the half term, a letter will 

be sent to all parents of pupils in year 6 regarding the details in the following weeks. 

Thank you for your consideration.  

Yours sincerely 

S Sanghera 

Mrs S. Sanghera 

Principal 
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